
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Level K PREP families, 

 

Hello, and welcome to level K. My name is Maura Coleman, and I will be your teacher 

this year. I am a senior at North Penn High School, and this is my fourth year teaching 

Sunday school.  Assisting me this year will be Mrs. Pat Fischer.  The main focus of the 

year will be getting to know God and how he loves us. We will be discussing the story of 

creation, learning about saints, learning the Our Father and Hail Mary prayers, and a little 

bit about the life of Jesus. I can’t wait to meet all of you on the first day of class and I’m 

praying for you. See you soon. 

 

Sincerely, Maura Coleman 


